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It is notified for the information of general public that PEDO Board of Directors in its decision dated 9th April 2016, is pleased to reduce the fee for evaluation of proposals under clause 9-c-ii of “GUIDELINES FOR PROCESSING OF HYDROPOWER GENERATION PROJECTS IN PRIVATE SECTOR”.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The revised guidelines have been uploaded on PEDO websitewww.pedo.pkfor information and further reference.
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